
Dear Reviewer, 
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for reviewing our letter titled Exploring Non-Curative 
Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection: Current Treatment Optimization and Future Indication 
Expansion, which we submitted to the World Journal of Gastroenterology. Your valuable feedback 
and recognition of the content are greatly appreciated. 
 
First and foremost, we are thankful for your meticulous review, which not only acknowledged the 
merits of our manuscript but also highlighted some language irregularities. We acknowledge that 
our letter contained some linguistic issues, and we would like to assure you that we have taken 
immediate action to address these concerns. We have submitted the revised version of the 
manuscript to a professional proofreading service to enhance its language quality. In the revised 
manuscript, we have marked the revised sections with yellow highlighting to facilitate easy 
identification of the changes made. Additionally, we have included the proofreading certificate as 
an attachment for your reference. 
 
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your commendation and for recognizing the 
significance of our work. Your positive feedback further encourages us to continue our efforts in 
this research domain. We consider it a great honor to receive your approval and validation of our 
findings. 
 
If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. We are more than willing to provide any necessary clarifications or address any concerns you 
may have. 
 
Once again, we extend our deepest gratitude for your time, expertise, and positive evaluation of our 
letter. We look forward to your continued guidance and the opportunity to contribute to the 
advancement of knowledge in the field of gastroenterology. 
 
 
Best regards,  
Liansong Ye, on behalf of the research team 
West China Hospital, Sichuan University 
Email: yeliansongnj@wchscu.edu.cn 


